
INVITATION TO POC (PEOPLE OF COLOR) LUNCH GATHERING APRIL 27 
 

Dear UU Members & Friends who identify as POC: 

Welcome to this year’s Pacific Southwest Service Area (PSWSA) Assembly at the 
Unitarian Universalist Church of Ventura!   

We want to let you know that on Saturday, April 27th, there will be a lunch gathering for 
all who identify as a UU Person of Color (POC).  This lunch meeting will be hosted by 
the POC group of UU Ventura.  This will be a wonderful opportunity to meet other POC 
from churches in the PSWSA and share information. 

We hope you will join us for this lunch meeting.  For those registered for the Assembly, 
the POC lunch is included. 

Please let us know if you are interested in attending the POC lunch meeting by going to  
this link: RSVP for POC Luncheon 

If you have any questions, please contact me by text (661-713-7599) or email 
(yukio.okano@yahoo.com). 

Sincerely,                                                                                    
Yukio Okano                 
Convener, People of Color Group                        
Unitarian Universalist Church of Ventura 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/JXw9kJXTc3hk5A686

